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International Investment Bank Congratulated
International Bank for Economic Cooperation with its 50
Anniversary
October 22, 2013

The International Investment Bank congratulated the International Bank for Economic
Cooperation with its 50 anniversary and sent the following letter:

Dear colleagues,

We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the International Bank for Economic
Cooperation on its 50 anniversary on behalf of the Governing body and all of the staff of The
International Investment Bank.

Unique experience of functioning in the different social-economic formations, work in the
countries with dissimilar traditions and conditions, ability to comply with the fast-changing
world financial environment — all of it stands behind this date.

IBEC historically always was and remains to be a reliable business partner and a good friend
for us. On this remarkable anniversary day we wish the Bank interesting projects, a high and
stable financial performance, high profile customers.

We wish health and happiness to all of the Bank’s staff!
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